THE UNIVERSITY OF LIVERPOOL

HEAD OF DEPARTMENT: PROFESSOR G. W. RIBBANS



SCHOOL OF HISPANIC STUDIES THE UNIVERSITY LIVERPOOL TELEPHONE: ROYAL 6022

10 May 1969

Dear Ron.

I expect you have received a copy of the letter Alan sent me about the next Anglo-Catalan conference. Unless you can think of some objection, I think that the lst-2nd November would be the best dates. On the other hand, the Andalucía has closed; we shall have to find another restaurant for the lunch.

Can you please write to Alan, fix the date with hkm, and discuss possible restaurants? And will you write to the possible speakers?

All best wishes,

Derekleyomax